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Surgical technologists are specially trained in school for maintaining a sterile field and 

knowing what to do to keep the patient safe during surgery. If we pass this it could be 

a detriment to patient safety and cause harm. Thinking back, if I was on the job 

trained there would be no way I would be as good of a tech as I am today with all of 

the knowledge and skills required. Passing this bill would cost the patient’s health 

and safety, cause a distrust in the medical community from a patient standpoint, and 

devalue the current jobs of surgical technologists.  


